
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
6 October 2022 
 
Dear Parent, Carer 
  
Year 11 Revision Parent’s Evening 
 
Following on from our save the date post, I wanted to share with you further details about our Year 11 
revision parent information evening which is now taking place next week.  
 
At the start of every year, we always meet with our Year 11 parents to give them all the key information 
they need to support their children in the last remaining months before they sit their GCSE and BTEC exams. 
We would like to go through this with you so that you are aware of what we are putting in place to give your 
children the best possible chance of succeeding in the summer and progressing in their careers.  
 
The meeting will be at 6.30pm on Thursday 13th October at LeAF Studio School.  
 
An outline of the agenda is below:  

• Update on how students will be assessed in summer 2023  
• School based intervention plans  
• Support to help your child to revise at home  
• Options after Year 11  
• Other sources of support 
• Mentoring  
• A short talk delivered by the Mental Health Support Team 
 

Following this Year 11 students will have a progress assembly on Friday 14th October which will be the 
official launch of our countdown to the exams. With the first set of mock exams (PPEs) being only a few 
weeks after half term, it is essential that students are focused and engaged to maximise the short amount 
of time that we have left together.  
  
If you do have any questions, please email me at clare.percival@leafstudio.co.uk   
 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

 

Mrs C Percival 

Vice Principal 
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